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Index 715-002 
Standard Aluminum Lighting 

 
ORIGINATION 
Date: 07/21/22 
Name: Richard Stepp 
Phone: 850 414-4313 
Email: richard.stepp@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 
A spread footing option was added at the request of the Districts. This footing is intended for use where 
project space constraints inhibit placement of the shaft foundation. This typically occurs in urban areas. 
The footing serves as a sidewalk surface and may be placed immediately behind a raised curb. The 
Structures Design Office checked the spread footing dimensions and anchor bolt design. 
 
 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   
BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: David Brown 
Date: 8/16/22 
 
COMMENT: Would it be prudent to be consistent with the revisions to Index 715-001 luminaire tilt 
detail, by swapping out the graphical representations of the cobrahead fixtures with LED fixtures in all 
the details in Index 715-002? 

 
RESPONSE: The light pole in Index 715-001 is now referenced to 715-002, so it won’t be misinterpreted 
for something different. Currently, the basic luminaire visual in 715-002 allows for better visibility of the 
pole dimensions. Adding the more detailed luminaire graphic in 715-002 is not necessary, but it is logged 
for consideration in next year’s publication. 
 
No Change to Index  
 
Response Date: 8/16/22 
 


